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Bill 3214 is absurd. Rodeo and 4-H are part of the heritage of Oregon that should be 

maintained. This bill would eliminate these traditional activities. The language is so 

vague that anyone can choose to modify the meaning to meet their wants and 

desires.  

What does transporting animals have to do with anything?  

 

Get back to your practical and logical roots of your Oregonian heritage.  


